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Suspects Fired Shots at Police in Barren Spot 
 

St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands - On Wednesday, October 18, 2023, the 911 Emergency Call 

Center received calls at around 6:50 p.m., about shots being discharged at a police unit in the 

area of Sugar Mills in Barren Spot. Two suspects fled the scene on foot leaving behind their 

vehicle, which is now in police custody. Officers canvassed the area and were unable to find 

the suspects. 

 

The Criminal Investigation Bureau is currently investigating the incident. Anyone with 

information on this incident or any others incidents please call the Criminal Investigation 

Bureau Tip Line at (340)778-4850, Crime Stoppers V.I. at 1(800)222-TIPS(8477) or 911. 
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